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Centura Group 

Best Practice Alert – Vehicle Tracker 

 

One of our employees was recently driving alone on a motorway when he became unwell. The driver 

parked his van safely in an emergency refuge area and found a safe place on the embankment to lay 

down. The driver called his supervisor and reported that he needed an ambulance. The supervisor 

was able to quickly provide the ambulance crew with the employee’s precise location by logging onto 

the company vehicle tracking system. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any health and safety issues that you wish to discuss contact your supervisor, line 

manager or Safety Advisor. 

 

Remember there must be NO COMPROMISE where health and safety is concerned 


